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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

I am a volunteer Fire Fighter with the CFA, belonging to the Kadnook Brigade.

Although, I think, the effect of the proposed changes to the CFA will not directly effect me, or most
Brigades in our area, I am very concerned that 'we' have not been consulted before these changes were
announced, and because of this lack of consultation, "I don't know what I don't know"! We have been led to
this point by the Government, and now are virtually facing a ' fait accompli’, with no or little information of
the ongoing future for the CFA!
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